Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

14-73.001
Public Transportation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 30, 2022, the Florida Department of Transportation, received a petition for a variance from South Florida Regional Transportation Authority (SFRTA), seeking a variance from the provisions of Rule 14-73.001, Florida Administrative Code. Rule 14-73.001 establishes requirements for the recipients of the Department’s transit grant funds. SFRTA proposes the Department grant a variance to the deadline for adoption of the SFTRA’s Major Transit Development Plan update.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Clerk of Agency Proceedings, Department of Transportation, 605 Suwannee Street, M.S. 58, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0458, FDOT.AgencyClerk@dot.state.fl.us.
